
www.paulvaughnphotography.com 
615-409-6066 

Summer Studio Appointments Are Welcome 

May 20th - August 20th 

How to view your senior portraits 
For a truly special portrait session come to Vaughn's Readyville Studio. 

Summer appointments are welcomed from May 20th - August 20th. 

On the day you are photographed we will schedule an appointment for you to sit down 

with us to view and order your senior portraits 

To order portraits online, go to our website www.paulvaughnphotography.com 

Click: View Proofs 

Locate the OHS Senior Portrait Gallery 

Code: Last Name,First Name 

Here are some tips about your portrait session 

A) Darker clothes usually photograph much better. 

B) Clothes with sleeves look better than sleeveless. 

C) Sweaters always photograph well. Avoid fabrics that have busy patterns. 

D) Bring your pet, hobby items, car, truck, friends or family. 

E) Do not get a new haircut the day before your sitting. You may not like it. 

F) Be careful not to get too much sun. Don't get sunburned! Gradual sun is fine. 

G) Glass glare can occur when glasses are worn. It can be removed for a fee. 

H) Boys should groom the morning of their sitting. 

OHS Studio Session $50.00 

Bring your sitting fee with you on the day you are photographed. 

This includes all formal and casual images required for the yearbook. The tuxedos and drapes are pro­

vided by the studio. This session also Includes two outfits of your choosing for casual portraits. Please 

bring any personal items you wish to Include In your portraits. This can be anything you like, such as 

Family Members - Cars - Musical Instruments - Pets - Sporting Items - Firearms - Hobbies 

For inclusion in the OHS yearbook, all seniors 

must be photographed by Paul Vaughn 
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